From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 11:41 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Kristina

Last_Name:
Mananquil

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

My name is Kristina Mananquil and | am with Asian Solidarity Collective. | am a resident of D4 and have also worked in
weekends in Convoy for our weekly groceries. This area is also a place where my family and | gather for family
celebrations throughout the year. Many of the Asian restaurants and businesses in the community represent multi-
generational families who share common experiences past and present, interests, culture, and traditions.

We share many challenges that underscore the importance of keeping our community of interest whole such as Rising
home prices in this rapidly growing area, Struggles of small and family owned businesses to recover and rise out of
COVID, Rising anti-Asian racism and discrimination and a long history of under representation in local government.

ksl urge you to draw district lines that respect APl San Diegans’ communities of interest and empower our community.
Many of San Diego’s API residents and businesses are currently in district 3 and centered in the neighborhoods of Mira
Mesa, Sorrento Valley, Kearny Mesa, the Convoy St commercial corridor, Miramar and Rancho Penasquitos.

Thank You,
Kristina

Submit :
Submit





